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PIL is proud to be one of the first shipping lines to call at the new Nacala Terminal 

in Mozambique! Through our Mozambique Feeder Service (MZS), Kota Nipah 

made its maiden call at this new terminal on 10 July. 

 

Equipped with new port equipment and operating system, Nacala Terminal will be 

able to turnaround vessels much faster when fully operational in the coming 

weeks. Customers can look forward to better schedule reliability for the fortnightly 

MZS service and shorter transit time for Madagascar and Mozambique cargo! 

 

This improvement to the MZS service is testament to PIL's continued commitment 

to the Eastern and Southern African markets, as well as to the Indian Ocean 

islands. Augmented by the launch of this new terminal, we will continue to 

strengthen our service offerings to these regions! 

 



 

 



 

 

 


